

Foundation Stage 1 Weekly Newsletter

11th October 2019









THIS WEEK'S BUSY LEARNING

- This week we had 'Goldilocks and the Three Bears' role play set up in the tuff tray.
- Making our own porridge with a variety of toppings that tasted "just right".
- We went on a Goldilocks hunt when we realised that she had run away from pre-school.
- Threading.
- Making banana pancakes.
- Doing running races outside.
- Constructing with lego.
- In RISE assembly Maya Turner received an award for always showing care and concern for her peers.
- P.E. with Mrs Ballard.

NEXT WEEK'S BUSY LEARNING

Class Fundraising Christmas Cards

The completed Christmas card designs have now been sent off and the prototypes should be sent back to school soon. These will be handed directly to parents once they have arrived.

Half Term

Pre-school will close on Friday 25th October at 3.15pm and re-open on Monday 4th November for the half term break.

HELPING AT HOME

- This week the children have continued to read the story 'Goldilocks and the Three Bears' for their book hook. See if they are able to draw or paint a picture of their favourite character from the story. We would love to see them when finished!
- Remember that if you wish to contact any staff at The Hive the contact details are as follows: Phone 01285 810367, Email admin@kempsford.gloucs.sch.uk

